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REACH Compliance Statement 
 
 
 
January 21, 2025 
 
 
RE:  REACH, European Union Directive EC 1907/2006 

 Candidate List updated 21 January 2025 – (247) SVHC Substances 

 

 

Dear Customer: 

 

This letter defines Mott Corporation’s compliance information regarding the limitations set forth 

in European Union Directive EC 1907/2006 “Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation, and 

Restriction of Chemical substances.” 

 

Based on information received from our suppliers and a review of internal processes, Mott 

products are in full compliance with the current level restrictions set forth in REACH and do not 

contain greater than 0.1% by weight a Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) in accordance 

with the REACH SVHC Substance List.  Furthermore, Mott products do not contain substances 

included in the list in ANNEX XIV of the REACH Regulation and do not contain substances 

subject to restrictions in accordance with Annex XVII of REACH. 

 

Please note that Mott does conduct separate annual testing on raw powder materials in order to 

validate the compliance information received from our suppliers. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
Robert Bursiewicz 
Manager, Quality Programs 
rbursiewicz@mottcorp.com 


